
 

Help Wanted 
 

For those of you who have been following along in the Border Crossing, MD19 will be Hosting 
the Spring 2024 International Board Meeting in Vancouver BC. The dates for this event are 
March 14-20, 2024. The actual meeting is March 16-19 but as a host committee we have 
obligations from the 14-20th.  
 
We need help from Lions to meet arriving Board Members at Vancouver International Airport, 
we will know who is arriving and when. Once they are all in Vancouver, we won’t need help at 
the Airport. We will need to provide Lions at the Host Desk inside the hotel each day of the 
board meetings.  If anyone wishes to assist with any of these opportunities, please contact me via 
email.  
 
Our biggest ask though is support for a Host night where we can meet and greet the Executive 
Officers, International Directors, Spouses and staff. We have no budget provided for this; this is 
something we need to figure out ourselves. We have asked each District to assist with $500 
which will be helpful but will not cover our anticipated costs. We are asking each Lions Club 
and Lions in MD19 to assist us with a contribution of $25 dollars or more. These funds can be 
sent to MD19 Lions Office with the Host Night Contribution on the memo line. Lions in the 
USA can send the check to the MD19 Office in Bellingham, Canadian Lions can send the check 
to the MD19 Box 1621, Aldergrove BC V4W 2V1.  
 
PID Allan Hunt 
Host Committee Chairperson  
 
 


